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Family Support drop-in session         

 

Monday 11th November 2024 

Dear all,                                                                           

I hope you had a lovely break. 

We will be holding a Family support drop-in session on Tuesday 26th November 2024 at 9am. 

We will be sharing some useful information about the recently opened free Family Hub Service, 
Healthy food/lunchbox ideas, and Parental conflict. 

This is an informal session where parents and carers are invited to discuss any concerns with Mrs 
Edge, and the opportunity to chat with other parents and carers. 

There will be plenty of tea, coffee, and biscuits available. 

If you would like to attend, please confirm by Friday 22nd November 2024 using one of the methods 
below: 

• Complete and return the attached confirmation slip. 
• Email Mrs Edge directly on gedge@hazelleysacademy.org 
• Email on admin@hazelleysacademy.org 
• Or leave a message with our office staff. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Edge  

Family Support Worker 

 

I can confirm that I will attending the Family Drop-in Session on Tuesday 26th November 2024 at 9: 
am. 

Parent/Carer Name  

___________________________________________________________ 

Child/Children's name and Year group 

_________________________________________________________________________ 


